
DFPC 2021 Code Adoption and Sprinkler Fitters - How Will It Affect You?

On July 1, 2021 The Division of Fire Prevention and Control will adopt the 2021
International Fire Code (IFC),  2019 NFPA 13 and 13D and the 2018 NFPA 13R which will
affect the Exam requirements for Sprinkler Fitters.  According to 8 CCR 1507-11 5.2.7 each
applicant must pass a Division approved examination that encompasses the Divisions
current Code Adoption.  

The following Exams are approved for compliance:

STAR Fire Sprinkler Fitter Mastery Exam
CSA Sprinkler Commercial On-site Competent Person Exam (ASCR2) 
State Fitter Exam - details will be released June 1,2022

All applications received for the 2022 registration will have to provide proof of a current 2021 
Exam.   

The Exam does not replace other requirements such as CEUs. 

Please contact us if you have questions at suppression@state.co.us.

Thank you!
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